
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
14 December 2017 
 
Ms Anjuli Sinniah 
Senior Advisor, Listing Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Limited 
 
Via Email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 

 
 

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 
 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, RTG Mining Inc. (“RTG”, “the Company”) 
(TSX Code: RTG, ASX Code: RTG) hereby requests an immediate trading halt to the 
Company’s securities, pending an announcement regarding a response to a press 
release issued by Bougainville Copper Limited on 13 December 2017. 
 
The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of an 
announcement to the market or the commencement of trade on Monday 18 December 
2017.  
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted or 
any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt.  
 
 
Yours sincerley 

 
 
Ryan Eadie 
Company Secretary  


